Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:

Ally Gialketsis <agialketsis@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 18, 2014 8:51 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Goleta Beach Hearing

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear County Board of Supervisors,

Please support the Goleta Beach Managed Retreat Option that is recommended by Surfrider and the EDC.

It is best for the future of the beach and best for the environment. Beach-goers will love you for it!

Thank you,

Ally Gialketsis (805) 216-4621 agialketsis@gmail.com

"Mountains are not stadiums where I satisfy my ambition to achieve, they are the cathedrals where I practice my religion."

⁻ Anatoli Boukreev

Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:

Virginia Trautwein <ginnyt91@cox.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 18, 2014 11:20 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Goleta Beach

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear Supervisors,

Please remove the unpermitted rock revetment seawall in order to protect Goleta Beach.

Beaches erode in front of rock revetments. A number of experts including engineer Michael Walther from Coastal Tech and Dr. Orrin Pilkey have written the County that if the rock revetments remain, Goleta Beach will narrow and disappear over time.

All other rock revetments are permitted and would remain, including those in front of the restaurant, pier and other park facilities.

Please protect the park and the beach by removing the damaging rock revetments, relocating at-risk utility lines and parking spaces, and consider installing a cobble berm as a way to add protection for the park without damaging the beach.

Thank you.

Virginia R. Trautwein 5771 Leeds Lane Goleta CA

Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:

Geoff Wallace <gmw@zephyrwoodworks.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 18, 2014 1:09 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Goleta Beach

Dear Supervisors,

Please remove the unpermitted rock revetment seawall in order to protect Goleta Beach.

Beaches erode in front of rock revetments. A number of experts including engineer Michael Walther from Coastal Tech and Dr. Orrin Pilkey have written the County that if the rock revetments remain, Goleta Beach will narrow and disappear over time.

All other rock revetments are permitted and would remain, including those in front of the restaurant, pier and other park facilities.

Please protect the park and the beach by removing the damaging rock revetments, relocating at-risk utility lines and parking spaces, and consider installing a cobble berm as a way to add protection for the park without damaging the beach.

Thank you.

Geoff Wallace, Goleta